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LNTM No 01/17

CANCELLATION OF ALL QHM CWM'S

1) Mariners are advised that all QHM Clyde Warning Messages issued prior to this date are cancelled or considered
sufficiently promulgated.

2) All new Clyde Warning Messages issued will take effect from the 05th January 2017 and will be numbered
consecutively for ease of reference.

3) This CWM is self cancelling.

3) Further Information can be obtained from QHM Harbour Control on 01436 674321 Ext 3555/4005, or via VHF
Channel 73

4) Next CWM 2/17
Thursday 05 Jan 2017

David Lightfoot OBE MSM AFNI
Queen's Harbour Master Clyde



